
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Stage 1 - Water Restrictions in Effect 

Due to the dry weather conditions, the District of Ucluelet is issuing 
notice that as of July 22, 2019, Stage 1 Water Restrictions 
are in effect until further notice.  

All outdoor watering is limited to the following:  

• Even numbered civic addresses may only water for a total of 
2 hours on even numbered days;  

• Odd numbered civic addresses may only water for a total of 
2 hours on odd numbered days; 

• Outdoor watering is only permitted between the hours 
of 6:00 A.M and 10:00 A.M or 6:00 P.M and 10:00 P.M. 

Properties serviced by the District of Ucluelet Waterworks 
System must comply with these restrictions.  

You will assist in stabilizing our supply of potable water for drinking, 
household use and fire protection, by adhering to these water 
restrictions. Please be sure to conserve water and exercise 
conservation measures as much as possible. 

The District of Ucluelet thanks you for your cooperation and 
encourages you to contact the District Office if you have any 
questions 250-726-7744. 

 
 


